From: Jerry Antl < jerryantl@mail.com>

Subject: Complete Streets Committee Resignation

Date: November 30, 2020 at 4:14:28 PM EST

To: mishes@comcast.net, Doug Leland <doug@dougleland.com>

Hi Doug and Greg,

I regretfully have to tender my resignation to the Complete Streets Committee. I apologize for any inconvenience this may cause to either of you, as well as the committee. This summer, I decided to apply for my first town committee appointment, something I had pondered for quite some time. I was unaware at the time that my kids would be learning from home under a hybrid model for half the week, with my wife teaching full time, leaving me to manage schedules. In addition, with recent restructures at my day job, I've taken on a greater workload. I've realized that this situation is not a short term one which will get resolved in just a few weeks.

I was hoping to be able to manage these conflicting obligations. However, the December meeting will be the second one where I have a conflicting work call, and unable to attend the Complete Streets monthly meeting. I've realized I cannot continue to skip meetings, and make a tangible contribution. My sincerest apologies to have such a short tenure on the committee.

Sincerely,

Jerry Anti